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ARCA ADRIATICA, WP 4  

Act 4.3 – Elaboration of the maritime heritage base 

D 4.3.1 – Elaborated maritime heritage base for the areas of Croatian partners 

 

List of records inserted in the database 
 

 

Nº Category (number / name) Name 

To display 
on virtual 
museum 

(Y/N) 

1 
 

1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Molo Grande Y 

2 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Rovinj’s old town Y 

3 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Benedictine monastery of St. 
Kuzma and Damjan on Ćokovac 

Y 

4 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Parapet Y 

5 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Plans of ports on island Pašman Y 

6 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Shipyard Tkon Y 

7 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Masaryk’s coast Y 

8 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Underwater tunnel Y 

9 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Coast Goranin Y 

10 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Adamić’s pier Y 

11 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Pier of Karolina Riječka Y 

12 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Pier Zichy/Pier De Francesci Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

13 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Sanita/Pier Istra Y 

14 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Stefania/Pier Wien Y 

15 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Francesco 
Salvatore/Pier Budapest 

Y 

16 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Nuova/Prague pier Y 

17 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Port of petroleum Y 

18 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Ammiraglio Costanzio 
Ciano/Split coast/pier Zagreb 

Y 

19 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Pier Maria Valeria/Visin’s pier Y 

20 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Pier Rudolfo/Orlando’s pier Y 

21 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Pier Baross/Ružić’s pier Y 

22 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Waterfront Batthyany/Pier Senj Y 

23 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Breakwater Sušak Y 

24 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Breakwater Rijeka Y 

25 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Shipyard Cres Y 

26 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Shipyard Kantrida Y 

27 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Traditional shipyard in Nerezine Y 

28 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Shipyard Ika Y 

29 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Shipyard Mali Lošinj Y 

30 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Port of Rijeka Authority Y 

31 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Harobour Master’s office Rijeka Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

32 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Customs house building, Rijeka Y 

33 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Lazaretto in Rijeka Y 

34 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Lazaretto in Martinšćica Y 

35 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Palace Adria, Rijeka Y 

36 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

House of Josip Gorup Y 

37 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Villa of Kazimir Kozulić Y 

38 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Palace Petazzi, Bakar Y 

39 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Fisherman’s huts, Dramalj Y 

40 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Fisherman’s huts in cove 
Jelenšćica 

Y 

41 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Fisherman’s huts on cape Šip Y 

42 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Fisherman’s huts in cove 
Stupova 

Y 

43 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of market and fishmarket 
in Opatija 

Y 

44 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Wholesale fish market Rijeka Y 

45 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Fish processing factory Ika Y 

46 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of Maritime college in 
Rijeka 

Y 

47 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of Nautical school in 
Bakar 

Y 

48 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of Nautical-commercial 
school 

Y 

49 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of Nautical school in Mali 
Lošinj 

Y 

50 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Building of naval academy in 
Rijeka 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

51 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Astronomical center Rijeka Y 

52 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Torpedo factory – military 
program 

Y 

53 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Torpedo launch pad Y 

54 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Trinity, Punat Y 

55 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Nicholas the 
bishop, Punat 

Y 

56 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Andrew, Bakar Y 

57 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Barbara, Kostrena Y 

58 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Lucy, Kostrena Y 

59 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Andrew the 
Apostle, Mošćenice 

Y 

60 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of Blessed Virgin Mary, 
Kraj 

Y 

61 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Church of St. Marina, 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

62 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Chapel of Votive gifts, Trsat Y 

63 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Chapel of St. Nicholas, Novi 
Vinodolski 

Y 

64 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Chapel of St. Nicholas, cape 
Sorinj, Rab 

Y 

65 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Chapel of St. Donatus, Krk Y 

66 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Chapel of Blessed Virgin Mary, 
Annunziata, Čikat, Mali Lošinj 

Y 

67 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Family Domaldović Y 

68 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Family Franković Y 

69 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Family Descovich Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

70 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Family Mohović Y 

71 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of family Dešković Y 

72 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Fridrik Bakarčić Y 

73 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Marin Sebastijan 
Klešković 

Y 

74 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Francesco Jellouscheg Y 

75 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Antonio Francesco 
Luppis 

Y 

76 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Francesco Manasteriotti Y 

77 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Peter Salcher Y 

78 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Cenotaph Robert Whitehed Y 

79 
1 Architecture related to 
maritime heritage 

Tomb of Kazimir Kozulić Y 

80 
2 Objects of maritime 
signalization 

Port light Y 

81 
2 Objects of maritime 
signalization 

Lighthouse islet Trstenik Y 

82 
2 Objects of maritime 
signalization 

Lighthouse Cape Vnetak, Unije Y 

83 
2 Objects of maritime 
signalization 

Lighthouse islet Grujica Y 

84 
2 Objects of maritime 
signalization 

Lighthouse Prestenice, Porozina Y 

85 
3 Museums, interpretation 
centers, collections and visitor 
centers 

Interpretation center of maritime 
heritage of island Krk 

Y 

86 
3 Museums, interpretation 
centers, collections and visitor 
centers 

Interpretation center of maritime 
heritage of island Lošinj 

Y 

87 
3 Museums, interpretation 
centers, collections and visitor 
centers 

House of Lovran’s guc Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

88 
3 Museums, interpretation 
centers, collections and visitor 
centers 

Collection and monastery of St. 
Mary Magdalene –Franciscan 
third order Glagolitic, Porat 

Y 

89 
4 Monuments and memorial 
plaque with maritime titles and 
motifs 

Monument on the occasion of the 
landing of NOVJ in Mošćenička 
Draga in WW2 

Y 

90 
4 Monuments and memorial 
plaque with maritime titles and 
motifs 

Memorial plaque on the occasion 
of the landing of NOVJ in Brseč 
in WW2 

Y 

91 
4 Monuments and memorial 
plaque with maritime titles and 
motifs 

Memorial plaque to Agostiono 
Straulino, a yachtsman from 
Lošinj 

Y 

92 
4 Monuments and memorial 
plaque with maritime titles and 
motifs 

Memorial plaque for seaman 
Jakov Sučić, Volosko 

Y 

93 
4 Monuments and memorial 
plaque with maritime titles and 
motifs 

Monument to the deceased 
sailors of Kostrena 

Y 

94 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Sinka and Martin 
Smoljan 

Y 

95 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Fishnet stacking – 
Igor Ugrinić 

Y 

96 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography ship Oslić Y 

97 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography family Palaškov in 
cove Božanjska 

Y 

98 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Brzića tori Y 

99 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Franka Katičin in 
fishnet factory 1963. 

Y 

100 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Pulling up the 
fishnets 

Y 

101 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Pave Palaškov 
throwing anchor out of ship leut 

Y 

102 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Pave Palaškov on a 
ship 

Y 

103 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Slavo and Blaženka 
Gotovina with a tourist on a boat 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

104 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Keeping sheeps on 
Plinkovac 

Y 

105 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Captain Y 

106 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Ship building Y 

107 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Picking grapes Y 

108 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Ship and tourist 
woman 

Y 

109 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Gnalić – shipped treasure from 
16 th century 

Y 

110 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Đardin Y 

111 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Walking through 
Mul in 1981 

Y 

112 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Branimir Mušćet 
with bajokica (fish container) 

Y 

113 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography kaić with treva Y 

114 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography diver Y 

115 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography we are going to 
vineyard on donkey 

Y 

116 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Dry wall technique Y 

117 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Pustograd Y 

118 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Veliki tor Ugrinić Y 

119 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Kanica Y 

120 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Kolešće Y 

121 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Mu Y 

122 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography ship Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

123 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography guarding sheep Y 

124 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography of family Stjepan 
Ugrinić 

Y 

125 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography Antica Ugrinić doing 
kudilja 

Y 

126 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Photography sea men near the 
ship sabun 

Y 

127 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Martinšćica Y 

128 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Shipyard port Martinšćica, Rijeka Y 

129 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Mošćenička Draga Y 

130 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Mali Lošinj Y 

131 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Veli Lošinj Y 

132 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Small port Kantrida Y 

133 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Small port Brgud Y 

134 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Small port (Portić), Bakar Y 

135 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Porat Y 

136 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Brseč Y 

137 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Port Rovenska Y 

138 
5 Cultural-historical heritage on 
the shore and in the sea 

Terminal JANAF Y 

139 6 Cultural landscape Fish post in cove Cesara Y 

140 6 Cultural landscape Fish post in cove Uboka Y 

141 6 Cultural landscape Fish post in cove Jelenšćica Y 

142 6 Cultural landscape Tunera Grabova – cove Scott Y 

143 6 Cultural landscape 
Tunera in Carovo cove – Fortica, 
Kraljevica 

Y 

144 6 Cultural landscape Tunera Lukovo Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

145 6 Cultural landscape Tunera cove Preluk Y 

146 6 Cultural landscape Tunera Rijeka, Martinšćica Y 

147 6 Cultural landscape 
Net dryers on beach in 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

148 6 Cultural landscape 
Net dryers above little port in 
Brseč 

Y 

149 6 Cultural landscape Fish farm in cove Kaldonta, Cres Y 

150 6 Cultural landscape Fish farm Veli bok, Cres Y 

151 6 Cultural landscape Quiet channel Y 

152 6 Cultural landscape Velebit channel Y 

153 6 Cultural landscape Middle door channel Y 

154 6 Cultural landscape Vinodol channel Y 

155 6 Cultural landscape Lošinj channel Y 

156 6 Cultural landscape Bakar’s bay Y 

157 6 Cultural landscape Rijeka’s bay Y 

158 6 Cultural landscape Cove Žurkovo Y 

159 6 Cultural landscape Cove Preluk Y 

160 6 Cultural landscape Cove Voz Y 

161 6 Cultural landscape Cove Črešnjeva Y 

162 7 Vessels Traditional boat kaić Y 

163 7 Vessels Traditional boat gajeta Y 

164 7 Vessels Krk’s pasara – Bodulka Y 

165 7 Vessels Krk’s guc – Bodul Y 

166 7 Vessels Leut Šajeta, Bakar Y 

167 7 Vessels 
Kvarner’s guc MD 551, 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

168 7 Vessels Ship pasara Nevera Y 

169 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s pasara Julijana from 
1954. 

Y 

170 7 Vessels 
Nerezine guc Papalina from 
1953. 

Y 

171 7 Vessels Opatija’s guc from 1895. Y 

172 7 Vessels 
Leut (tratarica) St. Andrew from 
1934., Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

173 7 Vessels Bragoc Paolina from 1960., Krk Y 

174 7 Vessels Lovran’s guc (gajeta) from 1968. Y 

175 7 Vessels 
Gajeta Nebuloza/Ničija from 
1932. 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

176 7 Vessels Guc from Selce, 1990. Y 

177 7 Vessels 
Guc from 1933., Mošćenička 
Draga 

Y 

178 7 Vessels 
Kvarner’s guc from 1970., 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

179 7 Vessels Kvarner’s guc from 1945., Lovran Y 

180 7 Vessels 
Gajeta Lastavica from 1958., KK 
39 

Y 

181 7 Vessels Pasara from 1976., Ika Y 

182 7 Vessels 
Kvarner’s guc MD 186, 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

183 7 Vessels Kvarner’s guc OP 33, Lovran Y 

184 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s guc (gajeta) OP 551, 
Lovran/Ičići 

Y 

185 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s guc (gajeta) OP 2249, 
Lovran 

Y 

186 7 Vessels Pasara OP 231, Lovran Y 

187 7 Vessels Pasara OP 392, Opatija Y 

188 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s guc (gajeta) CS 1655, 
Lovran 

Y 

189 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s guc (gajeta) OP 251, 
Lovran/Opatija 

Y 

190 7 Vessels 
Lovran’s guc (gajeta) OP 704, 
Lovran 

Y 

191 7 Vessels 
Kvarner’s guc MD 356, 
Mošćenička Draga 

Y 

192 7 Vessels Guc OP 267, Medveja Y 

193 7 Vessels 
Lošinj’s pasara Anica ML 574, 
Nerezine 

Y 

194 7 Vessels 
Wooden motor boat 
Dražica/loger Nerezinac 

Y 

195 7 Vessels 
Wooden sailing ship trabakul 
Larus 

Y 

196 7 Vessels Barque Ban Mažuranić Y 

197 7 Vessels Barque Hrvat Y 

198 7 Vessels Brigantine Urin Y 

199 7 Vessels Nava Kontesa Hilda Y 

200 7 Vessels Nava Francesco Giuseppe I. Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

201 7 Vessels Barque Stefano Y 

202 7 Vessels Barque Fiume E. Y 

203 7 Vessels Barque Capricorno Y 

204 7 Vessels Barque Grad Karlovac Y 

205 7 Vessels Barque Trojednica Y 

206 7 Vessels Barque Poschich Y 

207 7 Vessels Barque Conte Geza Szapary Y 

208 7 Vessels Barque Fanny P. Y 

209 7 Vessels Barque Marijeta Y 

210 7 Vessels Barque Barone Eotvos Y 

211 7 Vessels Barque Carmella Y 

212 7 Vessels Brique Ludmilla Y 

213 7 Vessels Barque Descovich A. Y 

214 7 Vessels Barque Dorina Y 

215 7 Vessels Barque Emilie Y 

216 7 Vessels Barque Eneo Y 

217 7 Vessels Brique Enrica Y 

218 7 Vessels Barque Lealta Y 

219 7 Vessels Barque Matilde Y 

220 7 Vessels Brique Matteo L. Y 

221 7 Vessels Brique Mie Figlie Y 

222 7 Vessels Barque Mimi Y 

223 7 Vessels Barque Moise Montefiore Y 

224 7 Vessels Brique Rachel Y 

225 7 Vessels Brique Temi Y 

226 7 Vessels Barque Irene Y 

227 7 Vessels Brique Max Y 

228 7 Vessels Barque Silfide Fiume Y 

229 7 Vessels Barque Dampier Y 

230 7 Vessels Barque Lada Y 

231 7 Vessels Barque/brique Reka Y 

232 7 Vessels School ship Vila Velebita Dva Y 

233 7 Vessels Savannah Y 

234 7 Vessels School ship Kraljica mora Y 

235 7 Vessels Botel Marina, Rijeka Y 

236 7 Vessels Dock Cres Y 

237 7 Vessels Dock Rijeka, V. Lenac Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

238 
8 Equipment related to maritime 
activities 

Aggregate in Shipyard Kraljevica Y 

239 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Private collection of family 
Barković, St. Jelena 

Y 

240 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Collection in chapel Annunziata 
on Čikat, Mali Lošinj 

Y 

241 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Collection in church of Blessed 
Virgin Mary in Kraj 

Y 

242 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Titanic – Carpathia Y 

243 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Permanent exhibition Sails of 
Kvarner 

Y 

244 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibition Old sailing ships Y 

245 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibiton Rijeka’s Shipping 
industry of 20 th Century 

Y 

246 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibiton Around the World seas Y 

247 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibition Merika – emigration 
from central Europe to America 

Y 

248 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibition Rijeka’s port – history, 
construction, traffic 

Y 

249 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibition Naval Academy and 
Maritime education in Rijeka, 
Bakar and Mali Lošinj 

Y 

250 
9 Exhibitions with maritime 
theme 

Exhibition Rijeka’s torpedo – the 
first in the World 

Y 

251 12 Maritime linguistic heritage Rovinj’s dialect istrioto Y 

252 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Opatija’s barkajol (tourist and 
passenger transportation) 

Y 

253 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Draga’s barkajol (tourist and 
passenger transportation) 

Y 

254 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Sailing with oglavno sail Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

255 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Preparing snails Y 

256 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Sardines on savor Y 

257 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Grancevole on San Marco Y 

258 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Sardeline (women in fish 
procesing factory) 

Y 

259 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

260 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

261 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

262 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

263 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

264 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

265 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

266 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

267 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

268 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Ethnographic object in use for 
fishing (net etc.) 

Y 

269 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Trmenjača Y 

270 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Traditional fishermen tool – osti Y 

271 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Kanaštrela – fishnet drying in 
cove 

Y 

272 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Washing the clothes on the board Y 

273 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Making opanci (traditional shoes) Y 

274 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Coloring (črvljenje) of fishnets Y 

275 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Tool badiljun Y 

276 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Tools: Scissors and pliers Y 

277 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Tools: capun and matika Y 

278 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Kunjkara – owner Ante Vojvodić 
(Toni Kolanov) 

Y 

279 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Planja Y 

280 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Hammer for stupnjevanje Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

281 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Hand drill Y 

282 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Patching of the fishnet Y 

283 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

The art of knitting bows 
(mustache), fenders and 
pandulas 

Y 

284 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Models of boats – Master 
Marinko Katičin 

Y 

285 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Kunj’s sabunjer’s Y 

286 
13 Traditional activities, crafts 
and skills related to maritime 
transport 

Kudilja and vreteno – tools for 
spinning wool 

Y 

287 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Arnolongo Mediterranean Food 
Center 
 

Y 

288 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Center for maritime research 
“Ruđer Bošković” 

Y 

289 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Aquarium in Rovinj Y 

290 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Sea hospice Y 

291 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Kompas, Rijeka Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

292 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Port Authority Rijeka Y 

293 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Harbor Masters Rijeka Y 

294 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Tax Administration Office Rijeka Y 

295 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Maritime police Rijeka Y 

296 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Port of Rijeka j.c.s. Y 

297 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Vessel Traffic Monitoring and 
Information System 

Y 

298 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Search and rescue center Rijeka Y 

299 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Croatia pilot Rijeka Y 

300 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Coastal radio station Rijeka Y 

301 
14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 

Maritime meteorological center 
Rijeka 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

institutions related to maritime 
transport 

302 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Tide gauge station in Bakar Y 

303 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Plovput Rijeka Y 

304 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Yugolinia Y 

305 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Lošinjska plovidba Y 

306 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Adria Y 

307 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Ungaro-Croata Y 

308 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Slobodna plovidba “Topić” d.d. 
Sušak 

Y 

309 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Jadroagent Y 

310 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Transadria Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

311 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Zorović maritime Y 

312 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Croatia maritime insurance Y 

313 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Croatian register of ships – 
Rijeka’s office 

Y 

314 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Fishing cooperative Brseč Y 

315 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Fish processing plant in Ika Y 

316 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Nautical school in Bakar Y 

317 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Nautical school in Mali Lošinj Y 

318 

14 Public administration, 
companies, services and 
institutions related to maritime 
transport 

Maritime College of Faculty in 
Rijeka 

Y 

319 
15 Organizations related to 
maritime transport 

Coordination of associations for 
the preservation and 
revitalization of maritime, fishing 
and shipbuilding heritage of 
Kvarner and Istria (Traditional 
sails of Kvarner and Istria) 

Y 



 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

320 
15 Organizations related to 
maritime transport 

Eco museum Mošćenička Draga Y 

321 
15 Organizations related to 
maritime transport 

Lovran’s lantina Y 

322 
15 Organizations related to 
maritime transport 

Chair of the Čakavian Parliament 
of the Municipality of Mošćenička 
Draga, working group for the 
study of maritime affairs and 
fisheries, section for traditional 
boats "Draške barki" 

Y 

323 
15 Organizations related to 
maritime transport 

Sport fishing society Luben, 
Rijeka 

Y 

324 16 Manifestations Fiesta San Marco 25.4 Y 

325 16 Manifestations 
Lošinj sails around the World 
festival 

Y 

326 16 Manifestations Đir po konalu Y 

327 18 Others Fisherman’s permit Y 

328 18 Others 
Composer of bitinads Piero 
Soffici 

Y 

329 18 Others 
Composer of bitinads Vlado 
Benussi 

Y 

330 18 Others 
Poet Giusto Curto on local 
Rovinj’s dialect 

Y 

331 18 Others 
Poet Ligio Zanini on local 
Rovinj’s dialect 

Y 

332 18 Others Painter Antonio Macchi Y 

333 18 Others Painter Egidio Budicin Y 

 


